
Year 5 Play for Parents 
Friday 8th November 
 
Year 5 have been exploring weird and 
wonderful stories, from ancient times up to 
the present day. Just imagine you go into the 
school library and find that, instead of you 
reading books, the books read YOU, and drag 
you into their world of magical and mythical 
characters to teach you their own special 
lessons!  
 
Bewitched by Books pulls together some of 
the best scenes and characters to amuse and 
entertain you. Through workshops, we have 
explored both vocal and physical expression, 
and learned to use music, dance, mime and 
choral reading to create atmosphere, develop 
character and explore the fantastical worlds 
of our favourite books.  
 
We start at 3pm on Friday 8th November, but 
gates will open from 14:30 and Ashburton 
Hall will be open from 14:45. We aim to finish 
by 15:40. 
 
To avoid too much changing, and with a few exceptions, the children have been asked to bring in a 
black T-shirt and black trousers or leggings. All the children should know what they need for their role. 
We ask that pupils bring their costume in a large carrier bag labelled with their name to put their 
uniform in. This will hopefully avoid any lost ties, socks and so on. 
 
Parking will be available between 14:30 and 16:00 at the Cambridge Football Stadium. Please enter the 
school site via Southfield pedestrian gate (Gate 4) which will be open from 14:30.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you at ‘Bewitched by Books’. 
 
With very best wishes, 
Ms Allen and Mrs Davis 
 


